
Summary: The state of Iowa is in the process of developing a statewide energy plan which will 

encourage energy, economic and environmental benefits through its ultimate goals and 

recommendations. The plan will be built on four foundational pillars. They are – economic development 

and energy careers; Iowa’s energy resources; transportation and infrastructure; and energy efficiency 

and conservation. The plan is under development, with a tentative delivery date planned for the end of 

2016. 


